
Project Yesu Update: May 2024 
Hi there PY Fam! 
We're kicking off this newsletter with a giant THANK YOU to 
each and every one of you for your continued support of 
Project Yesu. It truly takes a village, and you all are the 

best villagers around! 

Term 1 Wrap-Up & A Week of Fun: 
Our amazing kiddos just finished their first term, and they enjoyed a well-
deserved break. To make it extra special, 60 of them spent a fantastic week 
at camp with our friends at Abundant Life Ministries. We can only imagine 
the fun and fellowship they shared! 

Boosting Academics & Planning for the Future: 
We know education is key, so we brought in some talented teachers to support our children who need a 
little extra academic help. We're also excited to share that our upper primary students are already 
brainstorming their career goals! Our team met with them to discuss how Project Yesu can equip them for 
success in secondary school and beyond. 

Rescue Center Update: It's Official! 
Huge news! Thanks to your incredible generosity, we were able to raise the funds to complete and furnish 
the additional two rooms at our rescue center. We're so happy to welcome our first group of boys who 
spent their break there. This is a huge step forward in providing a safe and nurturing haven for them. 

Suubi Academy Keeps Growing! 
Construction is rolling along at Suubi Academy! The dining/community hall 
is taking shape, with the floors just being completed this week. We're on 
track to finish the electrical work soon. 

Empowering Our Parents: 
While the children were busy at school, we focused on supporting their 
amazing families! We hosted a parenting seminar for all parents, and a 
separate one specifically for single parents and grandparents. These 
seminars provided valuable resources and fostered a sense of community. 
We were truly touched when one of our parents donated 30 saplings to our 

program! Our parent leaders and our team joined together to plant them around our property, beautifying 
the space and promoting environmental responsibility. 

Growing Project Yesu Together: 
Like many nonprofits, we're seeing a dip in donations recently. To keep moving forward 
and help even more children, we need your help! We've relaunched our "Couch 
Chats" initiative. Invite some friends over, and we'll come and share the Project Yesu 
story – how they can get involved, whether it's through financial support, social media 
sharing, spreading the word, or volunteering their time. 

Join the Conversation: 
If you're in the Clarksville area, we'd love to visit you in person 
for a Couch Chat. For our friends further away or overseas, we 
can join you virtually! Let's chat about how we can keep 
Project Yesu growing together. Email rory@prjectyesu.org if 
you are interested! 

-Team PY 

P.S. Stay tuned for more updates on our website and social media! We're so 
grateful for your continued support. Together, we can make a real difference in 
the lives of these amazing children.
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